
          

  

November 16, 2022 

Chair and Members 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
City of London 
300 Dufferin 
By e mail to SPPC@london.ca 

Request for Delegate Status to your December 6, 2022 meeting 

Dear Chair and Members: 

The Urban League of London requests delegation status to the SPPC meeting of December 6, 2022 to 

present its position and concerns regarding the staff report on the Growth Forecast.  We understand 

from staff that its report on this matter will be on your December 6th agenda.  As members of the 

Development Charges External Stakeholder group that has received, reviewed, and discussed the 

Growth Forecast, we believe our presentation will be helpful to the Committee’s discussion.  The 

undersigned will speak to the Committee if status is granted.   

Sincerely 

 

Christine Mettler, Board Member  

Sandy Levin  


